
 Minutes 
Special Meeting 
October 16, 2006 

7:00 

Camden Town Office  

The Camden Town Council met in special session to consider a request from Ms. Patricia 
Babcock, 555 W. Washington Street, to have the sewer portion of her monthly bill 
reduced.  The customer had been allotted time at the regular Council meeting on October 
10th but failed to appear until after the meeting adjourned.  In asking for the special 
meeting, Ms. Babcock explained she was unaware that her child(ren) had left a water 
hose run in the basement resulting in a large water use – which she was willing to pay.  
However, Ms. Babcock felt the sewer portion should be adjusted because the water went 
through the sump pump and not the sewer lines.  Ms. Babcock asked to appear before the 
Board to present her case.  The date and time were agreed upon with Ms. Babcock. 
Proper notice was posted and given to the local newspaper.  

Present at the meeting were Council President Ralph Rohrabaugh, Member Michele 
Everett and Clerk-Treasurer Pat Casserly.  Absent was member Andy Robison.  Meeting 
was called to order at 7:00 by President Rohrabaugh.  

The meeting adjourned at 7:30 by a motion from President Rohrabaugh and second from 
Member Everett after Ms. Babcock failed to appear. 

  

                                                          Camden Town Council 

                                                          ______________________________  

                                                          Ralph Rohrabaugh, President 

                                                          ______________________________  

                                                          Andrew Robison 

ATTEST:                                              ______________________________  

_____________________                        Michele Everett 

Patricia Casserly 

Clerk-Treasurer 


